CMS Continues to Modernize by Expanding
Reimbursement for Digital Health Services

The COVID-19 Public Health Emergency (“PHE”)
fundamentally changed the healthcare industry, forcing healthcare providers and patients onto their
computers and phones to enable continuation of care when patients were mandated to stay home
across the country. Prior to the COVID-19 PHE, approximately 12,5000 Medicare beneficiaries
received telehealth services and only 106 telehealth services were reimbursable. By October 2020,
over 24.5 million (of 63 million) Medicare beneficiaries received telehealth services.

Read the client alert.
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